
From: Nana Tirolese  

Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2023 6:37 PM 

To: CPSC <cpsc@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Italian city makes great decision 

Hello, 

My husband and I recently sent your committee an email regarding banning backyard fireworks. We are 

of the opinion that they should be banned but ideally, London would move to only light shows and 

permanently ban all fireworks.  

This article about an Italian city choosing to use silent fireworks was encouraging. This might be another 

way to celebrate special holidays in London. 

Hopefully your committee will consider such a switch to be fair to those who dislike the sound of regular 

fireworks. 

Regards, Nana Tirolese 

https://www.facebook.com/100064695608685/posts/pfbid02QzKqiAfUNtRPVt2UCQpvhRmUxEYdo9y8

w3GstSuuk2aY36yvUWsSqsrt78WuSNGYl/?sfnsn=mo&mibextid=j561ZA  
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